
Good day Board of Supervisors.  
 
RE:  6.10 25-961 11:00am -Consideration of Request for Board Direction regarding 
Establishment of Ad Hoc Committee for Development of Agriculture Road 
Standards 
 
Your board has appointed a Lake County Agricultural Advisory Committee made up of 
two (2) County Supervisors, three (3) crop growers, one (1) organic farmer, and one (1) 
ag processor. 
 
 "IF" Agriculture Road Standards needs to be addressed, the already established AG 
Advisory Committee could review this topic rather than creating a new AG committee. 
Why not utilize and empower the AG committee already appointed and seated?  
 
IF for this particular topic, there seems to be a missing seat at the table, appoint another 
person or two to the existing AG Advisory Committee rather than creating a whole new 
AG ad hoc committee.  
 
Thank you for your consideration. I will also add that there is great value in looking to 
other regions to see what is working or not working, but with regard to Ag Roads, Napa 
County/Napa Valley AG and its terroir is quite different than that of Lake County on 
several levels including their main AG crop verses the diversity of AG crops in Lake 
County. Thank you.  
 
-- Monica Rosenthal, Middletown citizen, Farm Bureau Director, and winegrape farmer.  
 
 
Note: I apologize if this is a duplicate. I did attempt to send a comment but it seams the 
system is not recognizing or authorizing my email address and failed to send me an 
email to verify my email.  
 


